
BBC Young Reporter – Dhruv Goel 

 

Environmental Club 

Here at WHSB, we have a diverse variety of clubs focusing on good causes. One 

such club is the Environmental Club. 

Pupils in the Environmental Club meet once every week to discuss topics such 

as what they can do to save the planet and how to help our fellow 

Westcliffians understand the impact that they may create when littering. 

The aim of the club is to let pupils’ voices heard about key topics surrounding 

the globe and issues. 

“The club has run every week since September, when we first started School” 

said Mr Barber, a geography teacher at WHSB. “There have been 20 meetings 

so far and we are planning to do an assembly to promote the environment”. 

The assembly is going to be about how Westcliffians can help the world be a 

better place (environmentally) and what impact it can have. 
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